
 

 

 
 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 
 
Pursuant to section 127 of the Community Charter, a Special Council 
Meeting has been scheduled for Thursday, June 29, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. 
to be held electronically.  The public may attend to hear, or watch and 
hear, the proceedings that are open to the public at the Village Hall 
located at 100 Buntzen Creek Road.   
 
 
The purpose of the meeting is for Council to consider: 
 
 

(a) Local Government Climate Action Program and Canada 
Community Building Fund Allocation  

(b) Anmore Community Hub Construction 
 

 
Dated at Anmore, BC the 28th  day of June 2023 at 5:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
Rhonda Schell 
Corporate Officer 
T 604-469-9877 
rhonda.schell@anmore.com 
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